Head: Mrs J Currant Broom Barns Primary School

Homestead Moat, Stevenage, Herts. SG1 1UE

Deputy Head: Mrs J Phillips

Assistant Head: Mrs L Hogan

Tel: 01438 354913

SCHOOL

Email:admin@broombarns.herts.sch.uk

25th January 2024

Dear Reception Parents/Carers,

Reception Trip to Shepreth Wildlife Park (11.6.24)

We would like to take the Reception children on a trip to Shepreth Wildlife Park on Tuesday 11th June 2024.

The trip will include exploring the park, identifying the variety of wild animals throughout the park, a 30-minute keeper talk in the Education and Discovery Centre on an introduction to camouflage, we will also be visiting the play area. Children will need to wear appropriate clothing/shoes as we will be outside all day.

Times and Date

We will be leaving the school after morning registration, travelling by coach, and returning before the end of the school day on Tuesday 11th June 2024. We are informing you now, to enable you to spread the cost.

Lunch

Please provide your child with a packed lunch and a drink (cartons only please, no bottles or cans). Packed lunches can ONLY be provided by our kitchen if booked in advance on the permission form NOT School Grid before 1st June as it is not a normal menu item. The lunches will need to be paid via School Grid. Please note drinks are <u>not</u> provided by the kitchen, if you book a school meal your child will need to bring a drink from home.

Arbor

Cost

We are asking for £22.50 contribution before 3rd June 2024, which includes coach to and from Shepreth, entry to the facilities and a 30-minute education session. This trip is being subsidised by the school. Please pay through your Arbor App (phone/tablet) or your Arbor Portal (PC/laptop), this can be made in full or two instalments of £11.25. To keep the cost down, we have not included goodie gift bags.

Non Payment

If insufficient voluntary contributions are raised to fund this visit, or the school cannot fund it from some other source, then it will be cancelled. We try to help families by providing as many free, fully or highly subsidised trips as possible. Please help us to continue with a rich variety of trips and workshops for the children by paying for the small contribution we request for these. If a trip is cancelled refunds will be given to those that have paid as soon as possible after the decision has been made.

Parent Volunteers

If you would like to join us for this trip please inform us on the permission form. We will let you know nearer the time if there is availability, thank you.

Permission

Please complete the online form for the trip and school/home packed lunches

https://form.jotform.com/222021527133340

Yours sincerely

Miss Daniels Class Teacher